
Kazokudai Karate

”Training helps me build a p!"ful body 
And a s#$g mind.” 

Welcome to our June newsletter. 

Halfway thru the year already!!  

This must mean that Summer is on the way! 

Please Note that full Gi’s are still required for training. We will let everyone know 
when T-shirts are allowed.  In the meantime if you need a T-shirt for the summer 
please purchase one from the website: 

www.kazokudaikarate.com 

We are looking forward to the JKA England Nationals next weekend: 

17 June 2023 at the K2 in Crawley. 

Our squad of 17 Competitors; 2 Referees and 1 Table Official. 

We wish all of our Competitors the best of luck!!    

On the 21 May 2023 - a few members trained at the Regional 
Course in Northampton - as it was a great session, we all 
learned a few more cool moves. Thank you to all who attended, 
you made us proud! 
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Kazokudai Karate

Parking: Parents, when dropping off and collecting your children, please can I ask that 
you NOT BLOCK the driveway - as we have members arriving for classes after your 
child's class and are struggling to get in and be ready for their session. Please can I ask 
that you are considerate to our neighbours as well - please do not park inconsiderately.. 
We do have a car park for this reason. 

As a club we have been part of Easyfundraising:  

It is a easy way to help raise funds, is at NO extra cost to you - all 
you do is download the app, register an account, and whenever 
you would like to buy something online, all you do is go thru the 
easyfundraising app - and make your purchase with the 

company you would like to use eg. Amazon, eBay, Tu Clothing, M&S etc. 

Thank you to all our supporters so far who have been using the App. - the donations are greatly 
appreciated and will go towards purchasing some equipment for us to use in the dojo. 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/kazokudaikarate/?utm_campaign=raise-
more&utm_source=social&utm_medium=whatsapp&utm_content=rm-wa-1 

So far we have managed to raise a Total of £455.57 

Our Top Fundraisers this month are: Kevin W, Marian B, Jo W. 

We we like celebrate a New member to our Samurai 200!! 

Congratulations Hidayah!! 

B!thday Club: 
We have a few members that celebrate their birthdays in February: 

Jaz B Kelly G Rem M 

Dan R Sarah P Isobel B 

Kian P Tom J Henry P 

Tanya R Fred D  

We at Kazokudai Karate wish you a VERY happy birthday and hope you have an amazing  

day! If we have missed your birthday for this month - just let me know and we can add you. 
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Kazokudai Karate

Our New Warriors: 
Our Kazokudai Karate family would like to extend a very warm welcome our New Warriors who have tried our 4 
week beginners program and are continuing their karate journey with us: 

Carson D Nathan R 

Welcome, hope your journey with us is long and successful! 

Dates for your Diary: 

*17/06/2023 - JKA England Nationals - K2 Crawley 

*26/06/2023 - Last week for Grading Letters 

*08/07/2023 - Club Grading  

*22/07/2023 - Senior Grades Kumite Course - Hatfield 

*31/07 - 04/08/2023 - Summer Camp 

*14/08 - 25/08/2023 - DOJO CLOSED for the summer break 

*28/08/2023 - Bank Holiday - Dojo Closed 

*17/09/2023 - JKA England Central Regional Competition - Northampton 

 

So until our next newsletter, 

“train man train”, ( Sensei Stan Schmidt ) 

Oss Sensei Bianca  
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